
CONTACT 

 

KIDS & YOUTH SUNDAY MORNING 
Babies  
There is a Parent Room available for nursing moms and infants at the back of the  
Main Auditorium.  
 

LiƩle Lambs Nursery (children 6 months to age 2)  
Childcare is provided during the service— located in the Children’s Ministry Area.  
 

Kids at the Ridge InformaƟon 
            Children's check-in opens up 15 minutes prior to the 10:30am service start Ɵme   
 

   SONSeekers — Children age 3 through grade 4  
 

   The Wave (grades 5 & 6) Children in grade 5 and 6 aƩend the first porƟon of 
  the service and then are dismissed prior to the sermon for their own     
    gathering. (Check-in at the Children’s Ministry counter)  
 

Parents are required to register their children each year to update their informaƟon 
and permissions. Contact Sheilla at sheilla@whyteridgebapƟst.ca for more 
informaƟon.     
 

4HG Youth Ministry (grades 6-12) Contact rudy@whyteridgebapƟst.ca  for more 
informaƟon.  

EvacuaƟon Procedure 
In the event of an emergency, the Children’s Ministry volunteers have been trained to 
evacuate the children to the fenced area on the west side. Please DO NOT come into 
the Children's Ministry area. Parents are to meet their children at the fenced area.  

For sermon podcasts or informaƟon about upcoming events check: 
www.whyteridgebapƟst.ca 

 

www.Facebook.com/WhyteRidgeBapƟst 
 

WRBC-GUEST network Wi-Fi password: Welcome2405 

2405 McGillivray Blvd., Winnipeg, MB R3Y 1G6 
204-489-3875     office@whyteridgebapƟst.ca      www.whyteridgebapƟst.ca   

Reserved SeaƟng for Users of TranslaƟon Apps - the two front rows on west side of 
auditorium have been reserved for those using language translaƟon devices during the 
service.   

September 1, 2024 

 
September 15, 2024 



PRAYER TOGETHER 

ContribuƟng to His Church  
 
Welcome 
 
Worship Through Song 
 

  Ministry Report – Andrew and Courtney Joy Friesen 
 
Worship Through Giving  
 
Scripture Reading  
 

  Message - ContribuƟng to His Church - Part 2  -  1 Corinthians 12:1-11  
    Azhar Laldin 
 
Closing 
 
 
 Next Week:  Commissioned to His Service— Part 2 — David Pollendine 
 
If you would like to have someone pray with you following the service, please  
come to the Fireside Room. A member of our Prayer Team would be happy to  
meet with you. 
 
Fragrance Free Space 
Please help us to accommodate those who are chemically sensiƟve to fragrances  
and other scented products. Let’s be mindful of this in our personal use of scented  
products. 

Families of the Week: Toby Cooper, Lorri Dick, Allan & Ann Donald, Joseph & Alyssa 
Dotse,  Bogdan & Emmie Dryjski, Camila Duarte & Marcos Guastalle, Steve & Jodi 
Dyck, Tim & Vicki Dyck 
 
MBA Ministry of the Week:  Ft. Richmond BapƟst, Winnipeg, MB: Jim (Tara) 
Mathew, Pastor 
 
Visit our online Prayer Wall:  www.WhyteRidgeBapƟst.ca/Prayer-Wall 
 

WORSHIP TOGETHER 

Young Adults (18+) meet on Monday nights, 7:00 pm. Contact Pastor Rudy for  
updates: rudy@whyteridgebapƟst.ca 

WRBC CONNECTING POINTS 

ConnecƟng Points Brochure (Fall 2024) available today at the Welcome Centre!  
Check out all the upcoming WRBC ministries and acƟviƟes this fall (Sept – Dec) where 
you can connect with others in healthy relaƟonships. Be sure to get yours today! 

Ministry Fair TODAY & Next Sunday, September 15 & September 22  - 10 am—1 pm. 
Grab a coffee and check out the ministry tables in the foyer. See what is happening 
this fall in our church ministries! Explore new opportuniƟes to serve and connect with 
others in our church family. Be sure to fill out a FirstServe card and turn it in at a min-
istry table or to the church office.  

WRBC Weekly Update has more informaƟon about our fall ministries. If you would 
like to receive these emails, please contact office@whyteridgebapƟst.ca  or check out 
our website at www.whyteridgebapƟst.ca 

MINISTRY FAIR 

FirstServe opportuniƟes will be available for you to sign up to observe a ministry  
before joining it on a regular basis. This is a great way to explore where you can  
“Contribute to His Church.” 

"Each of you should use whatever giŌ you have received to serve others, as faithful 
stewards of God’s grace in its various forms."  (I Peter 4:10) 

ESV Illuminated Scripture Journal: I Peter is available to purchase at the  
Welcome Centre for $6.00. CreaƟvely engage with God’s Word as we go on our  

LifePath Journey together this Fall! 

Newcomers Lunch coming up Sunday, Oct. 6 at noon  -  would you like to find out 
more about our church? Join us—please register at office@whyteridgebapƟst.ca 


